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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

Short-Term Parking Lot at ORIA Temporarily Closed to Facilitate 

Airport Upgrade 
 

Grand Cayman, Cayman Islands (6 March 2024) The Cayman Islands Airports Authority (CIAA), which operates the 

Owen Roberts International Airport (ORIA) on Grand Cayman and the Charles Kirkconnell International Airport (CKIA) 

on Cayman Brac, is excited to announce a significant upgrade at ORIA with the installation of energy-efficient LED 

lighting in the airport terminal parking lots.  

 

These new LED lights will not only enhance visibility but also contribute to its commitment to sustainability by reducing 

energy consumption and carbon footprint.  

 

To facilitate the installation of new LED light poles in a safe and efficient manner, the Short-Term Parking Lot 

at ORIA will be temporarily closed on Sunday, 10 March – Thursday, 14 March 2024. During this period of five 

days, Airport passengers and guests are encouraged to drop off and pick up curbside, or to park in the Long-Term 

Parking Lot (Short-Term and Long-Term parking rates will apply). 

 

The traveling public is encouraged to proceed with caution when accessing the airport terminal and to follow personnel 

directions carefully when navigating the parking areas.  

 

The Short-Term Parking Lot will reopen on Friday, 15 March 2024. 

 



 

 

PHOTO SUBMITTED: The Short-Term Parking Lot at ORIA will be temporarily closed to facilitate airport upgrade works. 
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